
Lion for A Day – Lunch Orders 
Monday, June 24, 2024 

 
 

REMINDER:  Lunch orders are due June 1st! 
 

Please complete the Pizza Lunch order using the following QR 
Code or link: https://forms.office.com/r/FnPuGGSGqG 

Step 1:  Using a mobile device and your camera, scan the QR code and 
go to the link provided:  

 
 

Step 2:  Log into your Burnaby Schools account: 
studentnumber@edu.burnabyschools.ca, followed by the password.  
Don’t remember your password, see your teacher, or school secretary! 
 
Step 3:  Complete the form with your name, 
school, and pizza preference! 
 
Step 4:  Click SUBMIT 
 
If you have any questions/comments/concerns, please don't hesitate to 
reach out to Eryn Hart (Counselling Department Head) at: 
Eryn.Hart@burnabyschools.ca 
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